
DBKTallinn becomes DBKDigital 

Program change due to the corona pandemic 

Due to the current situation, the German-Baltic Conference in Tallinn cannot take place in May 2020. 

The program items scheduled for the conference in Tallinn will be postponed to the conference in 

Vilniu, which will take place from October 16th to 18th 2020. More information will follow over the 

next few months. The Tallinn conference is expected to be rescheduled in spring 2021. In addition, 

the German-Baltic Youth Office is developing the additional offer DBKdigital. The online events with 

focus onto the four clusters will take place monthly from June to September 2020. 

More information on DBKdigital can be found at www.dbjw.de. 
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